
Greensburg Historic Preservation Commission 

June 30, 2010 Commission Meeting and Public Hearing 

City Hall 

 

 

Call to Order: Drew Barth opened the meeting. 

 

Roll Call: 

 

Commission 

Member 

  Advisory Board 

Member 

 

Drew Barth P    

Melanie Maxwell P    

Karin Harter P  Technical Advisors  

Judy Curd P  Bryan Robbins X 

Theresa Schwering P  Joe Jarzen X 

P=Present   X=Absent  

 

Approval of Minutes 

Melanie Maxwell made the motion to accept the May 26, 2010 minutes as emailed and Judy Curd 

seconded.  Motion carried. 

 

Old Business 

 

Design Guidelines 

The preliminary draft of the design guidelines was reviewed. It was noted that we used guidelines from a 

community in Texas as a template, which Judy Curd found for the Commission.  It was suggested that 

the definitions be put into a sidebar in the document and that the font be changed to be consistent.  It was 

also suggested that for the public hearing, which has not yet been set, that the Commission obtain 

samples of “historic paint colors” from local paint for the public to see.  It was also suggested that the 

draft of the guidelines be sent to the City Engineer and Planning office for their feedback and input.   

Work will continue on this document at the next meeting, beginning on page 7, following paragraph on 

“Stucco”. 

 

Advisory Board Members 

Melanie will discuss Advisory Board members with the Mayor. 

 

Meeting Adjourned. 

 

NEXT MEETING: June 28, 2010 @ 6 PM @ City Hall 

 

Minutes were emailed to Commission Members, Advisors and City Hall on July 21, 2010. 

 

Approval of Minutes       


